Flotilla Staff Officer Reports

Friday, December, 8, 2017

SR Secretary (Linda Seabold)

Presented at meeting

FN Finance (Peter Baillie)

November financials are as follows:

Starting balance $3.276.21
Expenses $1.257.00
Income $ 191.00
Ending balance $2.210.21

All activity was dues related except for $3.00 bank fee. As per Darlene Renzoni,
we have successfully completed the annual dues exercise.

CM Communications (Peter Baillie)
November watchstanding hours:

Benton 15 190
Melko 20 207
Baillie 20 160
Total 55 557

€S Communication Services (Bob Hemminger)

Uploaded meeting minutes, no other activity.

DV Diversity (Dave McCollum)
Received a memo from DSO/DV Allen Knish regarding DV reporting.

Contacted Jennifer Bracken (Lorain MetroParks) for information on possible
future meeting and fellowship sites in the event we need a larger meeting place
for our Flotilla. Jennifer was very helpful and also interested in our activities and
how we might be of some community service with the MetroParks boating and
paddleboat programs.

I took the FEMA Diversity Awareness Course (IS-00020.17) and received a nice
certificate suitable for framing.



We are still working on the Member Information Project to better assess the
Flotilla diversity spread.

Our Holiday Party was announced for December 8" at Beaver Park (thanks to
Marie Shimandle).

Our Scout Counseling Project is still under discussion and plans are being made

to secure the forms necessary to sign up members with the BSA District to be
counselors.

HR Human Resources (Dave McCollum)

We received four inquiries into memebership and had two new member meetings
on November 2" and the 20"  Still working on reinstatement paperwork with
Giovanna and Korzan. Membership dues project completed (thanks to Peter
Baillie) and we retired two members and lost two due to non-payment of dues.
Russ Cromwell handled to exit interviews. Two other members are transferring to
other Flotillas out of the State.

IS Information Services (Michelle Rosich)

I’ve attached a copy of the Training Management report for October, 2017.

[ am asking members to have their hours turned in to me by December 20th.

This will allow time to enter the hours into AUXDATA by the first January.
MA Materials (Bob Koenig)

No report

MS Marine Services Not Assigned
MT Member Training Not Assigned

NS Navigation System (Thomas Raska)
No report
OP Operations (Jack Benton)
The status on the boat is still waiting on response from CG legal. As per OTO

Henderson. Dave McCollum received the balance of photos from Bill Ferry to
complete the AOR project.



PA Public Affairs (Linda Seabold)
No report

PB Publications Not Assigned

PE Public Education Not Assigned

PV Marine Dealer (Ron Behl)

We had 0 PV for Nov

VE Vessel Examination (Ron Behl)

We had 0 PE for Nov



